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The Bailies of Bennachie

62 Bremner Vay,
Kemngy ,

Inverurie.
AB5 9FW
Jm 26. lm .

Director of Plamning,
Gordon Distriet Counecil,
Gordon House,

Inverurie.

— M s‘l‘,

Planning Application 02/89/003
G & R Young, Insch for Extraction of Send and Gravel at Rothens, Monymusk

Send end gravel quarries are necessary but they do create problems. The
present quarrying at Rothens has been going on for over ten years although
the ariginal applicetion was for a much shorter period.

The Beilies of Bennachie feel that this area, which is of high scenic
value, has taken rather more than its fair share of despoliation, end

if we are to promote the tourism potential of the Bennechie area, this
is incompatible with the noise, ugliness and problems of fast-moving,

heavy lorries on narrow end unsuitable roads.

Yours faithfully,

Sheenah Cobb (Mrs)
Clerk to Bailies of Bemnachie
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PLANNING DEPARTMENT ROBERT TINCH

GORDON HOUSE Director
_BLACKHALL ROAD e

INVERURIE AB5 9WA
Our Ref.

Telephone No. (0467) 20981
—frax (0467) 24285

Rutland Exchange
Box No0.775 Inverurie

Date

ADDRESS ALL LETTERS TO
THE DIRECTOR

If telephoning or calling ask for

28/ 7/89 BRUCE STEWART EXT 265

GORDON
DISTRICT COUNCIL

SHEENAH COBB
BAILIES OF BENNACHIE
62 BREMNER WAY
KEMNAY

ABS5 9FW

Dear Sir/Madam,

APPLICATION REFERENCE No: 02/89/0003
PROPOSAL: QUARRYING OF SAND & GRAVEL
DEVELOPMENT ADDRESS: ROTHENS FARM (FIELD AT), MONYMUSK,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter concerning the above
development. In accordance with usual practice, your letter will be
copied and circulated to all the members of the Committee for their
consideration and information when the application is finally reported
for decision.

You will appreciate that I receive many similar letters relating to
other planning applications and therefore, for reasons of economy I
shall not be in contact with you again. However, if you wish to
enquire in due course as to the cutcome of the Committee’'s
deliberations, you are welcome to telephone or write to this office
and ask. If you do so contact me, would you please quote the reference
number as this greatly assists a quick answer.

Yours faithfully,

&

Director of Planning



